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Semi Rollover I-94 West Fargo   
 

What: Injury   

Where: I-94 MP 345 One mile west of West Fargo  

When: 11/22/2020 at 6:15 PM 

Road Conditions: Clear 

Weather Conditions: Clear  

Crash Involvement: One vehicle Semi Truck and Trailer Combination 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: Cass County Sheriff’s Office, West Fargo Fire Department, FM Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 2006 Kenworth Semi w/enclosed trailer 

Driver No. 1: Abdulazziz Ali Gare of Woodberry MN, minor injuries 

Restraints: Seatbelt was used 

Charges: Care Required 

 

NARRATIVE: Driver 1, Abdulazziz Gare, was driving 2006 the Kenworth eastbound on I-94 

from Jamestown ND to Pennsylvania. Near MP 345 (one mile west of West Fargo) the 

Kenworth drove off the roadway entering the south ditch. The Kenworth traveled 

approximately 1/8 of a mile in the ditch. Gare attempted to drive the semi back onto the 

roadway when it rolled over, coming to rest in the ditch. The Kenworth landed on its 

passenger side and the trailer landed on its top. Gare suffered minor injuries and was 

transported to the Sanford Medical Center for treatment. Eastbound I-94 was reduced to one 

lane for 5 hours while the crash scene was cleared.   
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

For More Information Contact:  

Sgt. Luke Hendrickson 701-328-1081                                                                                                                                                  

lhendric@nd.gov  
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